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UPWARD & ONWARD
N O R T H E A S T E R N  S T A T E  U N I V E R S I T Y  U P W A R D  B O U N D  N E W S L E T T E R

As you will see, the course offerings this summer are very intriguing. Please take

some time to think about what you need to help YOU become a better student

and choose your courses accordingly. You can take as many as you want, as
long as they do not overlap. You MUST take at least 6 with one  Math, one
Science, and one English.
All the TBA courses are at independent learning and you will schedule when to

work on these within your free-time, specifically between classes. 

Enroll here https://tinyurl.com/UBEnrollment or with the QR Code

It's Time to Enroll in UB Courses. 
View Courses: tinyurl.com/ubcourses

Shout-Out 

to Shauntel

Williamson for

winning the 

T-Shirt Design

Contest! 



Hesci! Hello, everyone!

My name is Pat Farrell, and I am the new Academic

Coordinator for NSU-Upward Bound in Broken

Arrow, Oklahoma. On a personal note, I am married

and have two daughters in college. Additionally, I am

Muscogee Creek Indian and proud of my Native

American heritage.  

Currently, I am in a doctoral program at the

University of Arkansas in Fayetteville. I have been in

higher education for three and a half years and

secondary education for five years. Despite my brief

participation in the Upward Bound program, I

acquired the necessary academic skills to transition

to college, and I am forever grateful. That said, I am

excited to be on this team and look forward to

working with all of you this summer. 

See you soon!

 Pat Farrell

 

Hello Scholars!

My name is Juan Paulo Ortiz Torres, and I am writing

to inform you I have recently joined the NSU Upward

Bound team! I have been brought on board as an

Administrative Assistant but will also complete the

duties of an Academic Coach. I am ecstatic to get to

meet and get to know all of you!

Some of you may remember me from the time I

worked the summer camp a couple of years ago. If

so, I would like to thank you for making my decision

to join this amazing team so much easier. Even

though I was at the time pretty new to the whole

college thing myself you all listened with diligence

and showed true interest in the words I had to say.

I cannot wait to get to work with you all and help you

identify, work for, and achieve your academic goals!

Best, 
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Someone's New!



Tina works as a clinical SLP. SLP’s work with anyone from birth to the elderly and in a variety of fields,

including articulation disorders (speech sounds), receptive and expressive language disorders,

dysphasia (swallowing dysfunction) due to brain damage or disease (can be caused by having a stroke

for example). Tina also treats children with sensory issues, literacy issues such as dyslexia, autism and

evaluates and treats people with augmentative communication (devices that communicate for

people). SLP's train families, patients, and professionals on these devices. 

SLP's can be found in hospitals, skilled nursing facilities, schools, private clinics, teletherapy, and

home health. SLP's also work with traumatic brain injuries, such as veterans with head injuries,

soldiers injured in the line of duty, or victims of severe car wrecks. 

"I always knew I wanted to help people who had special needs. When choosing the major of Speech-

Language Pathology, I knew I had made the right choice, as the peers that surrounded me were like-

minded people with the same professional passions I was seeking."

 

Tina has been an SLP for 17 years. She worked for three years in a public school but wanted to see kids

and their families in one-on-one sessions. Tina has owned her clinic, Mayes County Speech Therapy

Services, for about 15 years and has other speech pathologists working with her. 

"I've been doing therapy for so long that my most rewarding moments are when my past patients

grow up and do well. And I see them thriving socially, educationally, and in the community. Their

parents have often contacted me with stories of their children's success, and I love that."

 

As for any future SLP, Tina would encourage them to shadow as many SLP's as possible in as many

different settings as possible. If you want to be an SLP, you need a Master's degree in Speech-

Language Pathology. which is 4 to 5 years, then graduate school that is typically finished in 2 years.

After that is completed, the postgraduate completes a 9-month clinical fellowship as they begin paid

employment. After or during the clinical fellowship, a Praxis exam is taken and must be passed to gain

your "C’s” Certificate of Clinical Competence. The C’s allow you to work in medical status and is proof

of your extensive clinical knowledge you have gained.

Tina offers job shadowing and is teaching at NSU as an adjunct professor for the Speech Pathology

program. “I allow SLP graduate in students to shadow me so they can gain observation hours that are

required to graduate from the Master’s program.”

 

With everything Tina does now, some might assume college was long and miserable, but Tina would

tell you differently. “Graduate school was great; I loved graduate school!” We worked and played hard

too. I developed lifelong friendships. We also communicate with each other for assistance. One of my

professors, Dr. Ronald Schaffer was extremely passionate about our field of study, and I was honored

to have his instruction through Northeastern State University. He continues to be a mentor to me

even through his retirement.

If you are thinking of pursuing a career in Speech-Language Pathology, please call Tina at Mayes

County Speech Therapy Services, 918-825-4837. She will be happy to help!

Career
Corner

Tina Vanhorn 
Master of Science

Speech-Language Pathology (SLP)

NSU 2004
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Students enrolled: 15,973 

Undergraduate Tuition: $6,944 — Out-of-State Tuition $17,080

Entrance Level Difficulty: Minimally difficult 81% offered admission (3,831 of 4,722) 20 ACT
and 1030 SAT. Average HS GPA is a 3.4 (Only a 2.7 unweighted GPA is required for admission) 

Application 411: $50 Application fee, Test scores are due August 17th

Academic Criteria Highlights: Secondary school records, Class rank, and Standardized test
scores are very important. Recommendations and Essay are Considered.

Non-Academic Criteria highlights: Focus on Extracurricular activities and Particular talents.
Other things are considered. (Work experience, Volunteer work, Interview, etc.)

Top or Unique Majors Offered: UCO has an impressive catalog of music degrees varying from
Music Education all the way to Vocal Performance!

Something Interesting: The University of Central Oklahoma (UCO) is one of the oldest higher
education institutions in Oklahoma and most of the region as well. UCO is actually the oldest
public institution of higher education in the state of Oklahoma. 



Parent's Page
I m p o r t a n t  t h i n g s  y o u  N E E D  t o  k n o w !

Oklahoma's Promise
This is a scholarship that

covers tuition ($25,000+) for

students who graduate from an

Oklahoma High School. You can

only apply when your student is

in grades 8th through 10th. The

deadline for 10th graders is

June 30, 2021. Don't Delay,

Apply Today!  OKPromise.com

FAFSA 
Free Application for Federal Student Aid
The FAFSA is an application for financial
aid that college students have to fill out
annually beginning in their senior year of
high school The application for the 2022-
2023 year opens October 1, 2021. More
details to come! 

Upward Bound Dates
June 12, 2021 - Summer Orientation at TCC Metro Campus

June 27, 2021 - Summer Session Begins

July 4, 2021 - No Upward Bound

July 5, 2021 - Upward Bound Monday Pick-Up

July 29, 2021 - Summer Session Ends

July 29- August 2, 2021 - Cultural Trip (students invited based on participation and behavior)

 All permission slips will be emailed via Adobe Sign. You will complete them

digitally through your phone, tablet, or computer. If you have not received

them, contact Lisa. 
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Summer Permission Slips

Stipends
Due to continuous problems with stipend checks, students may be required to have

a bank account in order to receive their earned stipend funds. We are in discussion

with all options. Please be prepared to provide input if it is requested. 



GET IN
ACADEMIC
SHAPE
POWER
HOUR
HOMEWORK
HELP

Come for
the Help
stay for
the good

times

Homework help provided by: Juan ORTIZ TORRES:
9 pM to 11 PM / mondays through Thursdays

For details and ZOOM SEND AN EMAIL TO ORTIZTOJ@NSUOK.EDU 
OR CALL JUAN at 918-984-9024

@NSUOKUB
Social  Media  

S T A Y  C O N N E C T E D

Important  Contacts

L I S A  J O H N S O N
j o h n s 1 8 5 @ n s u o k . e d u

4 0 5 - 2 0 9 - 5 4 7 2

P A T  F A R R E L L
f a r r e l l p @ n s u o k . e d u

9 1 8 - 2 3 6 - 7 3 5 6

J U A N  O R T I Z  T O R R E S
o r t i z t o j @ n s u o k . e d u

9 1 8 - 9 8 4 - 9 0 2 4


